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For more information and 
to find the dearler nearest

you, scan the QR code
or visit or website 

www.suzukicycles.com

Call Suzuki 
Customer Support at

1.714.572.1490
Monday through Friday,

8 a.m. to 4 p.m. PDT

FIRST REMINDER - ACTION REQUIRED
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1 WHY HAVE YOU RECEIVED THIS NOTICE?
In June 2019, owners of select 2018-2019 GSX250R/RZ/RZA motorcycles  
were notified that Suzuki was conducting an important safety recall campaign    
to install an improved rear stop lamp switch. Water intrusion into the rear brake
stop switch can cause corrosion of internal parts. 
Parts are available to perform this important safety recall. 

WHAT SHOULD YOU DO?
• Schedule your FREE repair as soon as possible.
• Contact your nearest Suzuki Dealer to schedule an appointment.
• Provide the Vehicle Identification Number (VIN) from the front of this card.

OPERATING YOUR MOTORCYCLE WITHOUT HAVING THIS RECALL
PERFORMED CAN RESULT IN FAILURE OF THE STOP LAMP WHEN THE 
REAR BRAKE IS APPLIED, INCREASING THE RISK OF A REAR CRASH.

Thank you for being a Suzuki customer and for your commitment to safety.
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